Annex 5
Acknowledgement Letter

To GCF Procurement Unit,

We, the undersigned, acknowledge receipt of your Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 2022/015 – Provision of Action Plan on Engagement Survey, and hereby confirm that we:

[   ] INTEND 	[   ] DO NOT INTEND

to submit a proposal to the Secretariat of Green Climate Fund (GCF) by the deadline date of Sunday, 10 July 2022 @ 23:30 hours Korean Time and that we:


We acknowledge that this RFP is confidential and proprietary to the GCF and contains privileged information. 

	Name of Authorized Representative:	________________________________________

	Signature:	________________________________________
	Title:	________________________________________
	Name and Address of Company/firm:	________________________________________
		________________________________________
		________________________________________
	Telephone:	________________________________________
	Facsimile:	________________________________________

If you do not intend to submit a proposal to the GCF, please indicate the reason:
[   ]	We do not have the capacity to submit a proposal at this time.
[   ]	We cannot meet the requirements for this RFP.
[   ]	We do not think we can make a competitive offer at this time.
[   ]	Other (please specify): ____________________________________________________

Kindly return this acknowledgement letter immediately via e-mail to procurement@gcfund.org and copy to sbae@gcfund.org 

NOTE:  Due to current security arrangements, your authorized representative must present a completed copy of this letter to observe the public opening procedure.

